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Dear Teachers and Staff,
AUP (Acceptable Use Policy) for computers states that any student or staff member will not login to multiple computers at one time. 
Teachers do not ask or allow any student to login to a lab setting or to login for any other student. Doing so may cause the loss of that student’s computer rights. 
Example: You ask John Doe to login to several computers. Students come in and get on the computer. They try to look up porn or how to make a bomb (or worse)…the student that is logged in is accused of looking up these sites and his/her rights are taken away. Next day class must do internet research. That student will not have rights to the computer. 
If you ask a student to do this, this could be detrimental to your career as well. Teachers are not allowed to log in to several computers either. Same scenario is possible. 
Your login is private and personal, as well as the students. Everyone must guard their password.
Thank you,
John Norman
GISD Technology Director

